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M January
twentieth

1921.

0. .3» Neill xiiB y f> *
503 Sherbrooke Street '.Vest, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Neill:-
The attached is a copy of a letter 

sent to Drs. Porter, Bancroft and Professor I lackey.
As a result of our meeting last 

Monday night, I have, after consultation with Dean 
Adams, decided to ask Drs. Porter ;nd Bancroft and 
Professor Mackey to serve on the Special 

fining, Metallurgy S? Biology Building Committee.
I would like you to tike the Chairmanship of that 
Committee.
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Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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